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15 Good Friday (no school) 

17 Easter Sunday 

18 Easter Monday (no 

school) 

20 Chips for sale at recess 

21 PCS Open 

House/Kindergarten 

Registration 

22 Gift Card orders due 

27 Chips for sale at recess 

28 Special Chapel in honour                                  

of Miss Jewitt 
29 PA Day (no school) 

 

 

 

 

Happy April 

Birthdays 
 

2 Mme Gadsby 

6  Abby 

8 Reece 

27 Clara 

 

“Let your light shine before others, so that they may see your 
good works and give glory to your Father who is in Heaven. 

Matt. 5.16 

 
  

                        Fundraising Updates…. 
 

 
Silent Auction 

A big thank you to everyone who participated in our silent auction! There were 

some fantastic donations this year from our parents and friends. We made 

just a little over $14 000! Special thanks to Stacey Day, Jennifer Luloff and 

Melissa Swartzentruber for all of your hard work over the past few months 

organizing, placing all items on the website and finally getting everything to  

the auction winners. A big thank you to all of our donors as well. We could 

not have done any of this without you! 

 

Gift Cards 

Orders for April will be due on April 22.   

 

Upcoming Fundraisers 

More info will follow soon about fundraisers for May and June.  

 

  

 
    

 
 Easter Lunch Thank You! 

 
Our students and staff thoroughly enjoyed  

the delicious Easter lunch this past  
Wednesday! A big thank you to Mandy 
Follings for organizing this event and to the  

amazing volunteers who came out to help 
prepare and serve the food. We are very 
blessed here at PCS with a wonderful community of families!  

 

PCS Open House and Kindergarten Registration 

 
Please remind any friends or family interested in Christian education about 

our open house this Thursday, April 21. Mrs. Drews will also be available in 

the Kindergarten classroom to discuss questions with families of JK/SK 

students and help them register for starting in the fall. If you know of anyone 

interested in Christian education, please let them know we would love to 

have them come out to check out our school! Anyone interested should email 

or call the office ahead of time if they plan to attend.  

 

 

Welcome Back, Chapel 
Speakers! 

 
It was exciting having a special 

speaker come to our chapel 

again this week. Thank you to 

Pastor James Ferber of Wilmot 

Centre Missionary Church for 

sharing a lesson about how 

Jesus was obedient. 

 

Next week, we look forward to 

Pastor Steve Owen from 

Innerkip Presbyterian Church  

sharing about Jesus calling His 

disciples.  

Birthday Celebration in Honour of Miss Jewitt 
 

On Thursday, April 28th, it would have been Miss Jewitt’s 53rd birthday. We 

are planning to have a celebration in her honour for the students at the end 

of the school day (2:10-2:55PM). We will be sharing some fun memories, 

poems, pictures and some of her favourite songs from past musicals and 

events. It will be a celebration of the many ways that she blessed our school 

over the last 24 years. Kindergarten students are welcome to come and 

attend with their parents, if they wish to be a part of this celebration. It is 

not meant to be a sad time at all, but if any parent would rather that their 

child not attend, they can be picked up between 1:50-2:00 PM on that date.  


